BIBLE STUDY OPPORTUNITIES - 2023-2024
This Fall we, together as a Congregation, have several opportunities to discover the richness of
God's Word by participating in a Bible Study that you find suitable for youl

MONDAY

JActive Believers in Christ (ABC) will be continuing their study of the book of Acfs. We meet
on the third Monday of the month beginning Oct. 16 at 7:00pm at Church.

+'Serving Those Who Have Served” will begin Sept. 7 at 7:00pm at Church. This study is
open to all who have served or are currently serving in the military.

TUESDAY

Loffee Break will be meeting this year from 9:45-11:00am beginning on Tuesday, Sept. 12, at
Church. Registration is Sept. 5 - 10:00-11:00am at Church. The group will be studying the book
of Micah.Contact Tricia Mulder if you have any questions.

WEDNESDAY

.1st CRC Youth Group meets every other Wednesday for students in 9th-12th grades. For
more information, contact a youth leader - Jeff & Kacie Van Bemmel, Mer & Cindy Van
Otterloo, Evan & Rhonda Leloux, or Mark & Deb Van't Hul.

.L.L.G.H.T. Bible Study will be meeting monthly at 7:00pm, starting Wednesday, Sept. 20.
They will be studying the book You Were Made for This Moment by Max Lucado. For more
information, contact Lynnette Rozeboom.

-Mission Guild will finish their study of the book of Romans using the book Be Right by Warren
Wiersbe. Then will transition to a study of the book Identity Theft: Reclaiming the Truth of our
Identity in Christ, written by various authors and edited by  Melissa Kruger. They will be
meeting every other Wednesday evening at 7:00pm beginning Sept. 20.you would like to join
this Bible study, contact Lois Postma.

-Men's Society will continue studying the book of First Jofir and then transition to Second and
Third Jofr as well as Jude using a study by Dr. David Jeremiah titled The Battle for Love and
Truth. They will begin meeting Sept. 20, and will follow the same times and dates as Mission
Guild. For more information, contact Roger Kempema.

THURSDAY

.L.I.F.T- Living in Faith Together - This NEW afternoon Bible study for women ages 21-101
will begin Sept. 28 at 2:00pm. We will be studying Living Like Mary in a Martha World.
-Marriage Strong - Starting Sept. 28 at 7:00pm, a NEW gpportunity will begin for couples
who have been married for 10+ years using the resource Strengthening Your Marriage.

MULTI-GENERATIONAL SUNDAY SCHOOL OPPORTUNITIES
:Kyle Hoogendoorn will be hosting a Bible study on the books of Joel Amos, and Obadiah
starting Wednesday, Sept. 13 at 2:00pm in Classroom #5.is a Bible study that is open to all
adults, especially those who may not have the opportunity or desire to attend an evening Bible
study. Contact Kyle if interested and if you would like more information.
:Pastor Matt will be leading a study on the book of Psalms during the fall break of Sunday
School and Catechism beginning on MNov. 19,
:Kyle Hoogendoorn will be leading a 7-week study in May on the book of Maithiew from a Bible
study written by Dr. David Jeremiah titled Matthew: The Arrival of the King.

Please prayerfully consider these opportunities to learn and enrich your Christian walk,

“Neverbe la -:ff:hgrh zeal butke epyo ur.ﬁjpfh'tuaf fervor, serving the
[ ord. Romans 12:11



